
 
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 6:04 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja Lowenthal 
<suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting  

Carli Parker submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting 

Item: c) REPORT 20-0677 CONSIDERATION OF A HOLIDAY FREE PARKING PROGRAM 
(City Manager Suja Lowenthal) 

eComment: The holiday free parking program is so important to our Hermosa businesses all of 
which have been significantly impacted by the closures and decreased traffic due to the 
pandemic. I encourage you to consider keeping this program to bring more support to our local 
businesses.  

 

 

 

 
 


